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Dear Parent/Carer,  

Primary 7b, Group 3 

 

We are delighted to invite your child to our Primary 7 Transition sessions.  Over the course of two sessions your 

child will have the opportunity to meet with St Ninian’s staff, take part in St Ninian’s immersion programme and 

come together one last time with some of their classmates to celebrate their time at St Cadoc’s. This transition 

event will take place in St Cadoc’s Primary School. Below you will find an overview of the planned activities for 

your child’s transition experience:  

Location Class Group 
(max 10 pupils) 

Date Time Entry/Exit Point 

St Cadoc’s 
Primary 

P7b 3 
 

Session 1 
Tuesday 16th June   

09:00-11:00 P2 Playground 

St Cadoc’s 
Primary 

P7b  3 
 

Session 2 
Tuesday 23rd June  

09:00-11:00 P2 Playground 

 

Session 1 

 Introductory Video from St Ninian’s Teachers 

 Activity 1 – Immersion Programme Task 

 Virtual School Tour 

 Q&A Circle Time – Moving on to High School  

Session 2  

 ‘Hello from Mr Cumming’ 

  Activity 2 – Assignment from English Department (Reflective Writing) 

 ‘Goodbye St Cadoc’s Leavers’ Celebration’ 

 

Parental Information 

 

St Ninian’s will provide information for parents which include a virtual information session, an S1 Parent’s 

Handbook, Dressing for Excellence documentation and other useful information on clothing grants, free school 

meals etc.  

 

Social Distancing Guidance 

 

In line with Scottish Government guidelines, the 

school will implement a number of social 

distancing measures to ensure the safety of all 

children and staff.  We have revised the entry 

and exit arrangements for the day of your child’s 

visit.   

Your child should enter and exit through the P2 

Playground, as shown opposite. Members of 

staff will then be available to direct children to 

the correct lining up points. 
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We ask that your child does not arrive at school with their friends instead one adult drops off and collects them at 

their designated exit point.  Parents are not permitted to enter the school grounds or school building at any point 

during the visit.  We thank you for your support with this.  

On entering the school building, children will be asked to follow the new social distancing policy within the 

school. This includes: 

● Enhanced hand hygiene and cleaning practices 
● Caring for children in small groups 
● Minimising contact between those groups 

 

Your child should come to school wearing their school uniform but no school bags or pencil cases please.   

Attendance Form 

Please complete the form below by 12pm on Friday 5th June to confirm your child will be attending school. 

P7 Transition Form June 2020 

 

 

We look forward to welcoming our Primary 7’s back.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Maria McBride 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKXVR7aC5d2BMgsOy4fTtGgxUQkJFRjM1VkZESzYwVEdHMDcyVFRGSzhXWC4u

